
   www.uscis.gov 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Eduardo R. Soto  
Attorney at Law  
999 Ponce De Leon Blvd., Ste. 1040  
Coral Gables, FL  33134  
 
 
Dear Eduardo R. Soto: 
 
This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act (FOIA/PA) request received in this 
office October 05, 2018 regarding Monica Mosquera.  You specifically requested a copy of an I-130 filed 
by your client.  The document you requested was not located within your client’s file. 
 
We have completed our search for records that are responsive to your request.  The record consists of 48 
pages of material and we have determined to release it in full.  The enclosed record consists of the best 
reproducible copies available. 
 
You may also want to contact the National Visa Center. For Immigrant Visa inquiries call 603 334-0700, 
for Nonimmigrant Visa inquiries call 603 334-0888.  There is a 24 hour automated system and operators 
are available 7:00 AM to 12:00 AM (EST) Monday through Friday.  Inquiries can also be made via e-
mail at AskNVC@state.gov.   
 
Documents responsive to your request may contain discretionary releases of exempt information.  If 
made, these releases are specifically identified in the responsive record.  These discretionary releases do 
not waive our ability to invoke applicable FOIA exemptions for similar or related information in the 
future.  
 
The National Records Center does not process petitions, applications or any other type of benefit under 
the Immigration and Nationality Act.  If you have questions or wish to submit documentation relating to a 
matter pending with the bureau, you must address these issues with your nearest District Office. 
 
All FOIA/PA related requests, including address changes, must be submitted in writing and be signed by 
the requester.  Please include the Control Number listed above on all correspondence with this office. 
Requests may be mailed to the FOIA/PA Officer at the PO Box listed at the top of the letterhead, emailed 
to USCIS.FOIA@uscis.dhs.gov, or sent by fax to (816) 350-5785.  You may also submit FOIA/PA 
related questions to our email address at FOIAPAQuestions@uscis.dhs.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jill A. Eggleston 
Director, FOIA Operations 
 
Enclosure(s) 

National Records Center 
P.O. Box 648010 
Lee's Summit, MO  64064-8010 
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